PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS

- 15. Proposed Amendments to the Taxicab and Limousine Licensing By-law
 - James R. Donnelly, President, Blue & White Taxis see the attached communication.
 - K. Alipoor, Manager and Public Affairs Spokesperson, Yellow London Taxi see the attached communication.
 - R. Caranci, Representing the London Taxi Association expressing that he would like to commend the staff for the report that is being brought forward, noting that these are some things that we discussed with Mr. Katolyk last year and he has refined the report and brought it forward; indicating that the London Taxi Association's position is that we are in favour at what is being brought forward, they like what they see in that report, and we are happy to have the report and its amendments go forward to be passed by CPSC and City Council.